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New Compliance Hotline Reporting Platform 

The Compliance Department is excited to announce our new Hotline reporting 

platform!  This change makes reporting potential compliance violations much easier 

and more streamlined.   

What Has Changed? 

• The reporting site is now mobile-friendly and can be accessed with the QR 

code below.  Simply scan the QR code with your smart phone camera to pull 

up the new mobile site, then click on the link that appears on your screen to 

begin your report 

 

• The new website (https://childrensal.ethicspoint.com) is presented in a simple 

and straightforward manner that guides you through your report, including 

important instructions on the landing page 

• Instead of a PIN, you choose your own password, which should make it easier 

to follow up on your report 

• Report classes now give detailed descriptions of what falls into that class 

What Has Not Changed? 

• The toll-free Hotline telephone number remains 800-624-9775 

• The Hotline button on the Red Wagon will take you to the reporting website 

• Regardless of your chosen reporting method, you may always remain 

anonymous 

• Hotline reporting is still available 24/7/365 and is hosted by Navex Global – 

NOT employees of Children’s  

• Compliance website https://www.childrensal.org/compliance  

https://childrensal.ethicspoint.com/
https://www.childrensal.org/compliance

